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SHOWING OF THE FILM, THE CATALYST: FEARLESS BY GRACE (A TRUE TO LIFE 
STORY OF COL. EDISON “BONG” NEBRIJA) FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2019–2020  

 
 The Ruach Mt19:26 Production PH Ltd. (Christian Evangelization for Women 
Production Inc.) announces the showing of the film, The Catalyst: Fearless by Grace (A 
True to Life Story of Col. Edison “Bong” Nebrija) for School Year 2019–2020. 
 
 The film is about a young boy who disciplined himself and focused on his 
education, his strong love and obedience to his mother, and focused on reaching his 
dreams through perseverance and dedication. 
 
 It is rated PG (Parental Guidance) and is suitable for learners from Grades 7–12. 
 

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the no-disruption-
of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order (DO) No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting 
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith. This 
is also subject to the guidelines on the conduct of co-curricular and extra-curricular off-
campus activities for public and private schools stipulated in DO 66, s. 2017 titled 
Implementing Guidelines on the Conduct of Off-Campus Activities, and the no-collection 
policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act No. 5546, An Act Prohibiting the Sale of 
Tickets and/or the Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from 
Students and Teachers of Public and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon 
Law).  
 
 For more information, contact: 
 
  Ms. Rems Lucencio 
  Ruach MT19:26 Production PH Ltd. 
  45 Narra Street 
  Project 3, Quezon City 
  Managing Director 
  Mobile Phone No.: 0916-212-5744 
  Email Address: remie0205lu@gmail.com 
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